
   
   

  
   

  
 

  
 

        
     

       
  

 
   

 
 

 
 

From: 

Kyra Dunlop < 
Wayne Dewitt < 

< 

Sent: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 2:04 PM 
To: > 
Cc: >; Emily Beauchamp 

>; 'Liz Gilbert' ; 'hilda fletcher' 

Subject: RE: Webform submission from: General Inquiries 

Thank you. I forgot to mention, one more safety issue. As people bike the Georgian Trail and get ready 
to cross, with so many cars at times, and now on both sides, they have a hard time checking both ways 
and keeping their thoughts of looking over the cars. No other street in the town has this much constant 
congestion, other than Bruce, and it was built to accommodate parked cars. 

Thank you for your consideration. I have copied my neighbours as they have expressed the same 
concerns 

Peggy Lloyd 




